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Monday 20th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Staffing News 

It is the time of year when inevitably, some staff decide it is time to make a change or move onto pastures 

new.   It is also a time when we get to welcome new staff to our lovely school.  With that in mind, I am 

writing to let you know of some of the staff changes for September 2022. 

After twelve years of dedication to the children at The Discovery School, Mrs Latter has decided to take 

up a new post as a nursery teacher.  Miss Laverick will also be making a change in September as part of 

her longer term plans to teach in Germany.  In order to qualify for the German education system, Miss 

Laverick requires experience in the private education sector.  So with much sadness, she will be moving 

to a private school in September.  Finally, we are delighted that Mrs Rayward has just qualified as a teacher 

and so will be leaving her position as a Teaching Assistant at The Discovery School to take up her first 

teaching post in September. 

Each of these staff members has worked hard during their time with us and contributed much.  Whilst we 

are delighted at their exciting plans for September, we will miss them very much, but wish them every 

success for the future. 

In September, we will be welcoming four new teachers to The Discovery School.  Mr Tom Miller, Miss 

Laura Stock and Mrs Hannah Robinson will be joining us along with Mrs Jade Repsch who has been 

appointed as a class teacher and Year Group Lead.  Each has a wealth of different experiences which will 

add so much to the skills and expertise already existing within our teaching team.  All four teachers will be 

visiting the School during the next few weeks so that the children have the opportunity of meeting them 

before the end of the summer term.   

On Wednesday 29th June, the children will be told who their new teachers will be in September and you 

will also be informed on this day.  We will shortly be starting our transition programme for the children so 

that every child feels confident and happy about arrangements for September.  Miss Baker will be writing 

to you shortly with more details about this. 

In the meantime, I am sure you would like to join me in thanking our staff that are leaving for their 

commitment and hard work and in welcoming our new teachers to our fantastic school. 

With kind regards, 

 

Miss T Gobell 

Head Teacher 


